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Kevin James, President

City of Los Angeles

Board of Public Works

200 North Spring Street, Room 361
Los Angeles, California 90012-4801

Dear Mr. James,

During the winter storms earlier this year, some erosion occurred to a steep hillside adjacent to Cazador Street in Glassell
Park. At the request of Council District 1, the Department of Public Works was asked to perform an investigation into the
storm-related damage at the site. Subsequently, an official from the Bureau of Engineering (GEO) performed an investigation
with a series of recommendations contained in the following report:

Field Investigation, 14-034. Conducted 3/13/14. -- Cazador Street at Loveland Drive & Brilliant Way

Since the hillside communities in Glassell Park have historically been prone to storm-related damage we are concerned about
the future integrity of this vital residential thoroughfare and essential emergency vehicle arterial road that serves our hillside
residents.

The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council respectfully requests that a knowledgeable authority appear at an upcoming
Glassell Park Neighborhood Council Land Use Committee meeting to brief the Committee on the investigation, ﬁndmgs and
potential remediation regarding this roadway and potential hazard.

We request that the individual please contact the Chair of our Economic Development and Land Use Committee, Andrew
Montealegre [montealegre.andrew@ gmail .com] in order to be placed on a mutually convenient Land Use Committee

Agenda.
Thank you, / /

Molly Lynd Taylor
Chairperson
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Cc: Mayor Eric Garcetti

Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo

Mel Ilomin, Director, Constituent Services at Los Angeles City Councilman Gilbert Cedillo
Andrew Montealegre, GPNC Economic Development & Land Use Committee
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